From: Rose Mary Leaver
To: City Manager

Subject: Resignation from Urban Forestry Commission **Date:** Friday, August 16, 2024 10:19:28 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To: City Manager John Weidl

I have decided not to request re-appointment to the Urban Forestry Commission after serving several terms. It has been a pleasure working with UFC volunteers and City Parks and Forestry staff. They do a fine job and contribute much to the quality of life in Whitewater.

Rose Mary Leaver, 180 N Esterly Ave., Whitewater